From: Jessie White

Sent: Thursday, 24 March 2016 5:24 PM

To: ESCOSA:Essential Services Commission of South Australia
<ESCOSAEssentialServicesCommissionofSouthAustralia@escosa.sa.gov.au>
Subject: Orroroo Water Quality Project

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I would like to support the District Council of Orroroo Carrieton and SA Water on improving the water
Quality to the Orroroo Township.

Our residential household of four (2 adults and 2 children) run 90% on rain water (when we catch
enough) including watering the majority of our garden due to the water quality available.

If improved water was available we would change over to mains waters 100% for the following reasons;
e Our rainwater tanks which store the collected rainwater are taking up a large space in our yards,
therefore they would be able to be removed;
e Allow a significant benefit to our gardens and enable up to plant considerably more plants in
which would by default increase the water usage; and
e Allow reduced costs in taps, fitting and hot water systems due to the current erosion of metal.

Also the improvement would not only benefit the current landowner but the towns’ future, to enable
easier water access and more attractive for developers which will increase the no of properties
connected. The current water supply could also be provide to the outskirts of the township to also
increase the no of connected.

This would also justify SA Water’s charges to the connectors, as they will be getting the same quality as
everyone else and paying the same amount.

Thank you for consideration

Jessie and Peter White
Orroroo SA 5431



